Bar & Grill Remodel to Begin January 4th
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Construction on our highly anticipated Bar & Grill remodel will begin on
Wednesday, January 4th, 2023. Expanding the bar area to create a more open
concept has been a goal of ours for many years and we are thrilled to provide our
Members with an elevated Bar & Crill experience once complete. During the
remodel, we will continue to be open without disruptions for all Food & Beverage
services. We hope you will enjoy the temporary Bar & Grill location in the
Mayacama Living Room.

Please note: The Clubhouse will not be accessible fromn the Locker Roomn or patio
areas during construction.



